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WAYFINDING SIGNAGE 
Traverse City Parking Services 

 

ADDENDUM 1 

 
Issued: August 11, 2023 

 

The following are questions submitted from perspective bidders: 

 

1. Signs #1007 are spec’d at 1’x8’ but the proportions do not appear correct in the image. Is 

there an error in the listing? 

Yes, this is an error in the listing. Sign #1007 should be listed as 1’x4’, instead of 

1’x8’, as it currently appears in the attachment. 

 

2. Which signs receive Braille? It is not clear on the attachments. 

The signs which are to receive braille are E1-E4 and S1-S4. These signs have are to have 

a space designated at the bottom, where the braille is to be located. Braille text should 

concisely match the visible text on the sign (i.e. sign S2 shall receive braille text reading 

“Stairs Level 2”; sign E4 shall receive braille text reading “Elevator Level 4”. 

 

3. The description specs the signs as aluminum with reflective text. Are the backgrounds 

also reflective vinyl or painted or prints? 

As long as the signs have reflective wording, they are good. The background of the sign 

does not have to be reflective, but the printed words must be reflective. 

 
4. Is a proof required? 

Yes, you must provide a proof that must be signed off before printing is to occur. 

 

 

 

 

 


